
I’ve got to get a head start on some fun with you guys, so last year’s game staff 

wants to remind you that we don’t officially announce that information! You’ll get 

to find out when you get to camp, which is now less than 10 days away!!!!! 

Don’t spoil the fun in the comments for everyone else.  In fact, feel free to share 

that “I got BLUE TEAM!!!” or, “LET’S GO YELLOW!!!” 

 

 


